
CN-0391

SK SeriesChange Notice

7850 East Gelding Drive  •  Scottsdale, AZ  85260  •  Telephone 480.991.0942  •  Fax 480.998.1435
www.nkkswitches.com  •  1.877.2BUYNKK (228.9655)

2022/08/26  Engineering Department

SK Series Keylocks  
with Low Security and CSA  

Approval will be Discontinued

Type of Change:
Engineering
Product

Part Number
Appearance

Notes
Standard low security keylocks without CSA approval, including custom products, will continue to be available.
Contact information is below if more details are needed.

NKK Switches is discontinuing the low security SK Series Keylocks with CSA  
approval. This discontinuation applies to both standard and custom switches 
with the CSA approval. NKK recommends low security SK Series Keylocks  
with C-UL recognition as alternates for the discontinued devices.
Effected standard and alternate part numbers are listed on the following table.

Effected Standard Part Numbers and Alternates

Discontinued Part Numbers (with CSA Approval) Alternate Part Numbers (with C-UL Recognition)

SK12AAW01/C
SK12AAW01/CUL

SK12AAW01/UC

SK12BAW01/C
SK12BAW01/CUL

SK12BAW01/UC

SK13DAW01/C
SK13DAW01/CUL

SK13DAW01/UC

SK13EAW01/C
SK13EAW01/CUL

SK13EAW01/UC

Discontinuation of Low Security SK Keylocks
with CSA Approval

Effective Dates
Orders for low security SK Series Keylocks with CSA approval will be accepted through February 28, 2023. The end of 
sales date is August 31, 2023.


